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Glengrove on the Park 
481 Rupert Ave. 
Stouffville, ON 
 
Mr. Kahi: 
 
We recently had the pleasure of working with Lifeline Fire Protection on a project with a 24 hour 
deadline. We called them in the morning and they arrived to complete the job that afternoon.  
Everything we needed done was completed and the quality of their work was apparent and 
superior in every way.  They have demonstrated that they will go above and beyond for their 
clients. 
 
Their in-depth knowledge and dedication to our requirements ensured that the project was done 
on time and on budget. The breath and depth of their knowledge combined with proven 
reliability makes them a please to work with. 
 
I would highly recommend Lifeline Fire Protection for all of your fire protection emergency 
needs. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Fernando 
Glengrove on the Park 
Assistant Site Supervisor  
 
 


